From: Debra Tisler
Sent: Friday, September 10, 2021 3:16 PM

To: callieoettinge
Subject: Fwd: VFOIA-5028 Response - Production 1
Attachments: VFOIA-5028 Extension Notice.eml (88.2 KB)

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Requests, FOIA <FOIA Requests@fcps.edu>
Date: Fri, Sep 10, 2021 at 3:01 PM

Subject: VFOIA-5028 Response - Production 1

To: Debra Tisler
Cc: Requests, FOIA <FOIA Requests@fcps.edu>

Debra Tisler,

Thank you for submitting your Virginia Freedom of Information Act (VFOIA) request, which was received by Fairfax
County Public Schools (FCPS) on August 20, 2021. On August 30, 2021 FCPS invoked a seven working day extension.

Please see attached for reference.

Due to the extraordinary volume of responsive records, FCPS is requesting additional response time for records that are
still being reviewed. FCPS will make these record sets available to you as they are finalized. We expect to finalize and
send all records to you on or before November 9, 2021. Please let us know if you have any concerns with this timeline.

Responsive record set 1 is being transmitted via Drobox at the link below. Please download a copy of the records for
your use. Please note that the Dropbox link to the records will expire 60 days from September 10, 2021. Please be
advised that records were redacted in part pursuant to Va. Code § 2.2-3705.1(2) (attorney client privileged

communications.)

e https://www.dropbox.com/sh/5pgo8hnabw9nrag/AABwWGEOzJJmvVJhKtQQM7cn5a?dI=0

Thank you,

Molly Shannon

FOIA Officer

Office of Communications & Community Relations
Fairfax County Public Schools

Ph: 571-253-4823

mshannon@fcps.edu






